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Comments: Dear Sir,

As the DBNF is an important area for the conservation of many plants and animals I would hope that any

changes follow the rigors of scientific research.  Logging is on par with any development and areas to be logged

need to have a documented biodiversity census undertaken by trained specialists and alter the logging rights

appropriately.  It would also be of interest to have an archaeological examination of the areas for Native

American artifacts.

Please make sure that any changes are not brought in simply because some one wants to make money.  The

money is easily offset by that brought in by those who visit the forest.  


